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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: March 15, 2023 

On March 18, at 3 p.m., the joint Nampa/Caldwell Fire Academy will graduate 16 firefighters 

after successfully completing 15 weeks of rigorous training. The graduation will be held at the 

Nampa Fire Training Center, 300 W Railroad St., Nampa. 

This joint academy will bring eight new Caldwell Firefighters to serve the community. This new 

personnel will be adding staffing to improve service in the community.  

The fire academy is a 15-week training course that teaches the skills and tactics required for 

firefighting and emergency response. The new firefighters will be on shift and responding to 

emergency calls beginning on March 27.  
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